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Construction Institute news for winter/spring of 2022
February 18, 2022 - Connecticut

Hartford, CT  Join us for the Women Who Build Summit! Early bird rates are expiring on February
28th, so be sure to register today. The Summit will take place April 13-14, 2022 at UMass Amherst.
Register here: https://web.construction.org/events/2022-Women-Who-Build-Summit-4097/register

* Nominate your Champion of Change! Each year, the Construction Institute honors individuals
within the AEC/O industry for their contributions as role models, mentors and advocates. Take a
moment to nominate someone who you think should be our 2022 Champion of
Change: https://lwww.construction.org/2022-champions-of-change-survey.html.  Nominations  will
close by end of business on February 18, 2022.

* Registration is underway for the 2022 Visionaries Forum taking place March 10, 2022 at the Mark
Twain House in Hartford. Sponsorships are also available. To register or sponsor this event, follow
this link: https://www.construction.org/2022-visionaries-forum.html

* Need CEUs? The Construction Institute has online workshops and seminars available. Check
them out here: https://www.construction.org/professional-education.html

» Write with us! Members of the Construction Institute have the benefit of authoring and publishing

their project stories, knowledge and expertise — reaching wide audiences and expanding their voice

within the industry. To write an article or inquire on the details, reach out to our CI editorial team:

Antonia Ciaverella antoniac@tectonpc.com and Nancy Greenwald ngreenwald@construction.org
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